
Board Memo 007-18 
 
Executive Board, 
 
NAPS HQ has received inquiries from members about the status of EAS 
Pay Talks.  NAPS and USPS did agree to extend pay talks through 
January 2018.  However, as we did not reach a resolution, our 
discussions have continued through February and now March.  NAPS 
would have liked to have had pay talks resolved by now. Unfortunately, 
that has not happened.   
 
However, as long as NAPS and USPS HQ are having positive dialogue 
with EAS pay, we believe it is in our members’ best interest to continue 
discussions.  NAPS’ goal is to reach a positive pay agreement with USPS 
HQ by the end of March, if not sooner. However, when a final USPS EAS 
pay package is received, it will be fully reviewed by NAPS’ Pay Talk 
Team.  Afterward, NAPS members will then be advised on what action 
NAPS is taking relevant to the EAS pay package. 
 
Please share this message with your membership. 
 
Thank you. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 
 


